
I am writing the committee in support of the current ODA rules as adopted this past year allowing some 
production of canola to be grown in the Willamette Valley.   
 The proposal to ban canola and make growing it illegal is extreme and ill advised by any committee.  
The dangers this type of legislation for agriculture reaches far beyond any protection measures it may 
seems to serve, setting unprecedented action in regulating farmers and citizens of their freedom to 
pursue happiness 
 
 Don't ban Canola in the Willamette Valley  
 
 Joseph Sherman 
 
 3 rd generation farmer in the Willamette Valley 
 
 Thank You 
 


